
Memorandum

DATE: January 19, 2024

TO: Interested Public 

FROM: Sarah Harris, Project Manager 
Division of Mining and Solid Waste Management

RE: Notice of Approval to Modify a Mine Operating Permit
Permit I-000424, Anderson Quarry, Anderson County

South Carolina's Department of Health and Environmental Control (DHEC) has completed the 
review of information submitted for the mine operating permit modification for Anderson Quarry, 
requested by Heidelberg Materials Southeast Agg., LLC (Operator).  This review process included 
information submitted by the Operator and comments from governmental agencies and the 
interested public.

You are receiving this notice because you have indicated that you would like additional 
information on DHEC’s permitting process for Anderson Quarry.  Pursuant to the S.C. Mining Act, 
DHEC has approved the permit modification. Please visit the website for Anderson Quarry for 
additional information, including a Summary Response to Comments, which addresses the 
comments and concerns DHEC received over the course of the technical review of the 
application.  This information can be found at:

https://scdhec.gov/anderson-quarry

Any affected party has the right to request a final review of this permit decision.  This request 
must be made in writing to the Clerk of the DHEC Board.  Procedures for requesting this review 
ca be found at www.scdhec.gov/boardreview.  Should there be any questions or if DHEC may be 
of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the project manager, Sarah Harris, at 803-
898-3887 or by e-mail at harrissl@dhec.sc.gov.

https://scdhec.gov/environment/environmental-sites-projects-permits-interest/hanson-aggregates-southeast-llc-anderson-quarry
http://www.scdhec.gov/boardreview

